
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 

FEBRUARY 3, 2016 

 

Present:  Peter Beck, Marie Bost, Archie Livingston, Mickey VanMetre 

 

Absent:  Charlie Boozer (excused), Cameron Andrews, Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 

 

Minutes of the January 6, 2016, meeting were approved as read. 

 

Archie Livingston called the meeting to order and asked the committee for 

project ideas.  The following ideas were discussed. 

 

 Causeway:  Can Colleton County get involved in planting on the State 

Park side?  Can we do something behind the Bi Lo to improve the 

appearance there?  The committee will look at this and come up with 

ideas. 

 

 Beach Accesses:  One of our greatest assets – which marsh side 

accesses do we own?  Can we do anything to improve them? 

 

 Help with Christmas decorations and planning? 

 

 Highway 174 litter pickup. 

 

 Yard debris left by contractors by side of road.  Sand needs to be put 

back on accesses.  Sidewalks need to be edged. 

 

Mickey VanMetre stated that Cheryl will come at a later date to talk with the 

committee about grant applications for performances, etc. at Bay Creek Park 

when the stage is completed. 

 

Marie Bost commented on the signs on the right side of the causeway coming 

in are unsightly.  Patrick Brown said we have worked at mitigating but some 

are state signs and we can’t do anything with them. 

 

Patrick Brown reported the Bay Creek Park stage is in progress.  The earth 

work will begin before construction of the stage. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:45 am. 

 


